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MISSING ENDANGERED 

FEMALE 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing endangered female. 
 

Lisa Hayden-Gordon was last seen on January 27
th 

at approximately 1:30 A.M. in 
the 100 block of Southwest 3

rd
 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Gordon’s family has not seen or heard from her since the evening of January 
26

th
.  Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the downtown area and 

have not been able to locate her. 
 

Gordon is described as a 52 year old, W/F, 5’06”, 100lbs., and thin build.  She 
was last seen wearing a short sleeve orange shirt, blue jean pants and sneakers 
with glitter.   
 

Gordon is known to drive a light blue 2003 Hyundai Elantra, with multiple stickers 
throughout the exterior of the vehicle, bearing Florida License Plate 303IEQ. 
 

Gordon’s family told investigators that she suffers from Bipolar Disorder. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing female is 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department at 954-764-HELP 
(4357). 
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